
  

 

Faringdon Community College  

Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB 
 

Tel: 01367 240375      
Email: Office@fcc.cambrianlt.org 

            Studentservices@fcc.cambrianlt.org 
 

www.fccoxon.co.uk 

FCC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and individuals.   

Headteacher: Jonathan Dennett. Chair of Governors: Paul Ray 

Cambrian Learning Trust is registered in England and Wales as a company limited by guarantee. 

Company Number: 7977368   Registered Office: Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB 

Belong   -   Believe   -   Aspire   -   Achieve 

 
 
 

   16th June 2025 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
The GCSE Drama devising exam will be taking place on 25th and 26th June. The students will be 
performing a short, devised performance for examination. This exam, paired with the 
accompanying coursework, is worth 40% of the final GCSE grade. The exam will take place during 
the school day and every student will be required to arrive at the Drama Studio for their exam by 
8:40am on both days. They must be present for the duration of the day and we will finish at the 
normal school time. 
 
If you have any queries please email tawhenray@fcc.cambrianlt.org  
 
As always, we thank you for supporting the students through this high-pressure time.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Tara Whenray 
Head of Dance and Drama  
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